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October 2022 

Dear parents, 

Thank you for your expression of interest to enrol your child at Ard Rí Community National 

School. We are delighted to invite you to an Open Evening at Ard Rí on Monday 10th of 

October 2022 at 7.30pm.  At the Open Evening school management, staff and pupils will 

welcome you to the school. There will be a presentation and plenty of opportunity for us to 

answer any questions you might have. Parking will be available on the school playground.  

Word of mouth is the most powerful publicity we have. Please let your friends and family 

know about our Open Evening and direct them to the Admissions tab on our website. The 

closing date for receipt of applications is Monday 24th of October 2022.Everyone is very 

welcome to come to this event. If you cannot make the Open Evening please make an 

appointment to see me at any time to have a chat about the school and have a look around. 

We know choosing a school is a huge event in the life of every family. We 

want your child to be the very best they can be just the same as you do. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Ard Rí Community. 

 

See you on the night, 

 

……………………………………….. 

Darragh Roe (Príomhoide) 
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